AWESOME COMMUNICATION - EMAIL IS THE KEY

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Advancement Office would like to contact you via email. As we continue to share online links to important financial aid websites and more, we ask that you complete the form below.

Email(s) will be used by the Advancement Office programs only.

Thank you, Mary Ann Thackrah Advancement Director Saint Anselm School mthackrah@stanselmparish.com	#Anselmis#	Twitter schoolphila.com Awesome
☐ Check here if a returning family, both parents/guardians currently receive Saint Anselm School communication and ALL information is the same as last year (no new siblings in school). Please only complete Guardian names.		
New Families or New Students (younger brother/sister) please complete:		
Student's Name		Room #
Student's Name		Room #
Student's Name		Room #
Mother's / Guardian's Name		
Email		
Father's / Guardian's Name		
Email		

Please return this form to the school office Attn: Advancement Office. Thank you.